
Cricklefields Track

Subject: Cricklefields Track
Message from Billy Green August 31, 2021 18:28
All Club e-mail messages can now be viewed via the Ilford AC web site link at
ilfordathleticclub.co.uk/messages

Please note below as a matter of urgency –

Track works have been confirmed and much sooner than expected as they can fit us in
sooner or we would have to wait.

This will mean the track is closed from the 7th September and re-open the 22nd September.
This is longer than expected but they will full clean as well as the repairs.

Is this ok and can you communicate with the IAC members?

Thanks

Andy Jones

Leisure Facilities Operations Manager

Vision RCL

0208 5502366

www.visionrcl.org.uk

If you need to respond to this email please do not reply but contact Billy Green separately
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